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Oatway, Nigel

From: Blackwell, Brian [bxblackw@highspeed1.co.uk]
Sent: 13 February 2008 11:33
To: Oatway, Nigel; Blackwell, Brian

Cc: CHAPMAN, PAUL; Timothy Wellburn, Graham.dalton@dft.gsi.gov.uk; Susie Northfield; Rayner,
Chris, (CTRL); Smith, Graham

Subject: RE: Freight Charges for High Speed 1
Nigel

Thanrk you, this is helpful. U'll forward this to Intermodality who we have engaged to conduct our study into the
rail freight segmentation and charging.

Kind regards

Brian

From: Qatway, Nigel [mailto:Nigel.Oatway@ews-railway.co.uk]

Sent: 12 February 2008 14:12

To: Blackwell, Brian

Cc: PXCHAPMA®@ctrl.co.uk; Timothy Wellburn; Graham.dalton@dft.gsi.gov.uk; Susie Notthfield;
Chris.Rayner@netwarkrail.co.uk; Smith, Graham

Subject: Freight Charges for High Speed 1

Dear Brian,

Please find attached a letter concerning the freight market segment information as promised at our
informal meeting at DIT on 14/01.

Regards,

Nigel Oatway
Access Manager

English Welsh & Scottish Railway Limited
310 Gosweli Road
London EC1V 7LW

Tel: 0870 140 7010
Fax:. 02077132310
Mobile: 07801 905240
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Information centained in this message is confidential, may be legally privileged

E-mail {including any attachments) may contain confidential and/or privileged inf
If you have received this message in error, or there are any preoblems please noti
The unauthorised use, disclosure, copying or alteration of this message 1s strict
English Welsh & Scottish Railway Ltd and English Welsh & Scottish Railway Interna
will not be liable for direct, special, indirect or consequential damages arising
inciuding but not limited to alteration of the contents by a third party

or the effects of any computer virus that may be transmitted.

Internet e-mails are not necessarily secure.

EWS does not accept responsibility for a change to any e-mail that occurs after i
For more information about EWS, please see our website:- http://www.ews-rallway.c

This e-mail is not intended nor should it be taken to create any legal relations,
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